
5. For each financial year how many staff reported they had been bullied in their Staff Survey by Department - 

We are unable to provide the breakdown for each financial year since 2015 on how many staff reported they 

had been bullied in their staff survey by department as this would take longer than 18 hours to complete as 

specified under Section 12 of the Freedom of Information Act.  We have therefore provided you with the Trust 

level data which is also freely available on the National Staff Survey Website.  Directorate reports are also 

available via the website. 

 

 

 


